8/22/22, 4.05 PM Mail - Jerome Manarchuck - Outlook

[EXTERNAL]: RE: WZTE(AM) (BSTA-20220323AAB) - Granted 3/24/2022

Marissa Repp <marissa@repplawfirm.com>
Mon 8/22/2022 3:53 PM

To: Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please
use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Jerry,

As of today, 8/22/2022, WZTE(AM) has resumed licensed, full-power operations, so its STA is no longer needed. Is
there a resumption form in LMS (if so, not sure where to find it)? Should we notify the FCC with a letter sent to
audiofilings@fcc.gov?

Thanks,

Marissa
R Repp Law Firm
Experienced Communications Law Counsel

Repp Law Firm

1629 K Street, NW, Suite 300
Washington, DC 20006-1631
(Direct) 202.656.1619

(Cell)  202.257.6839
marissa@repplawfirm.com

www.repplawfirm.com

From: Jerome Manarchuck <Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov>
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 6:10 PM

To: Marissa Repp <marissa@repplawfirm.com>

Subject: WZTE(AM) (BSTA-20220323AAB) - Granted 3/24/2022

Marissa,
Please see the attached STA grant letter for AM station WZTE(AM).

Regards
lerry

Jerome J. Manarchuck, P.E.
Electronics Engineer

Media Bureau/Audio Division
202-418-7226
Jerome.Manarchuck@fcc.gov
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